
The Arc of Rowan Summer Day 
Program  

 

The Program:  July 1st – July 23rd  
 

The Arc of Rowan Summer Day Program provides a secure, positive environment that meets the 
physical, social, emotional and educational needs of children ages 5 – 21 years of age with 
developmental disabilities. It also provides support for families by offering a quality program. 
 

The Arc of Rowan Summer Day Program operates Monday through Thursday, 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 
p.m. The program offers training in self help skills, academics, personal and social skills, sensory 
development, communication skills and gross/fine motor skills. Daily activities include a variety 
of educational and social experiences for children according to their needs established in their 
IEP or IFSP. These activities include indoor and outdoor activities and weekly field trips 
planned as part of the curriculum. 
 

Staff 
 

The Summer Day Program has a dedicated, caring staff that has experience serving children 
with developmental disabilities. Many are teachers in the Rowan/Salisbury School System and 
Rowan County Headstart. As teachers in the school system some of our staff also have the 
opportunity to work with the students during the school year in the classroom. The Summer Day 
Program is an annual event for many staff and students and they often develop positive and long 
lasting relationships. 
 

A minimum of two staff members provide care and maintain constant supervision of the 
students in each classroom. We adhere to a staff/child ratio of 1:5. Staff members are trained 
in Basic First Aid, CPR and seizure management. 
 

Licensing: 
 

The Arc of Rowan Summer Day Program is licensed and approved according to standards 
established by the North Carolina Child Day Care Licensing Division and the Division of Mental 
Health/Intellectual & Developmental Disabilities/Substance Abuse Services. The program is 
reviewed and evaluated annually. 
 

Application Procedure and Eligibility: 
 

The program serves children ages 5 – 21 that are currently served by the public school system. 
To enroll your child in the program please contact The Arc of Rowan at 704-637-1521  

as soon as possible and inquire about an application.   
Check our website for additional information 

www.thearcofrowan.org 

http://www.thearcofrowan.org/
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